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Memorandum

To: Joseph Martella, RIDEM

From: Meg Kilpatrick and Jim Clark, GZA

CC: Michele V. Leone, National Grid
William Howard, National Grid

Date: 8/23/2013

Subject: Upcoming Site Response Action Report – Week of August 26 to 30, 2013
Former Tidewater Facility
Pawtucket, Rhode Island
RIDEM Case No. 95-022

On behalf of National Grid, the following summarizes response actions to be performed at the above-
referenced site during the timeframe from August 26 to 30, 2013.

SITE ACTIVITIES TO BE PERFORMED

 Complete site observation walk.

A report describing the recent soil gas sampling and analyses is currently being prepared and will be
submitted to RIDEM in mid September 2013. In advance of this report, National Grid will provide
RIDEM a summary of the soil gas data. We currently anticipate this data summary will be submitted to
RIDEM by August 29, 2013.

Please contact me at 401-421-4140 Ext. 2719 if you have any questions or comments.
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